MID-VALLEY GENEALOGICAL SOCIETY
10 June 1989

The meeting was called to order by the president, Ed Stratton.
The minutes of the May meeting were read and approved,
The treasurer reported a balance of $125k.3l.

John Matuszak renorted on the inventory of archival supplies,
assisted by Becky Kiger, Mabelle Martsching and Danmll
Aukerman. The total valustion arrived at was $520.45
to be paid in $50.00 monthly installments.

Betty Swan, librarian thanked the members who assisted in the
library inventory, and mentioned some missing volumes.,

Charles Dodge of the Book Committee mentioned a number of brochurss,

Damaris Reynolds mentioned the need for Thrift Shop items; she also
announced summer sewing-bees over the vacation period to work
on possible items for Xmas sale.

Mabelle Martsching announced that printed forms were available from
Cook's LDS Bookstore, 819 Ferry St. SE, Salem, OR 97301.

Becky Kiger reported on the Cemetery indexing and the desire to get
at least one volume published before too long. After discusé
sion, it was moved by Virginia Hoeye that $150.00 by set aside
for a pre-publication survey. The motion was seconded and
passed.

Jean Grube introduced a guest, Sheila Madden.

Any queries relating to the 1991 700th centennial of the Swiss
constitution will be referred to Mabelle Martsching.

It was moved by Mrs. Crosiar that the meeting be adjourned; motion
seconded and passed.

The program consisted of research anecdotes by members,

Respectfully submitted,
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